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March 20, 2024 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 
 

Hello, happy to report that St. Pat’s has no outbreak at this time.  

 

New Dietary Software 

We are excited with the successful launch of our innovative dietary software, which has now been 

rolled out on 1st, 4th and 5th floors. Today we will be continuing the roll-out on Carlow with Cavan 

and 3rd floor to follow in the coming weeks. This program represents a significant step forward, 

not only streamlining our meal service but also enhancing resident safety and reducing our overall 

food costs. 

 

Utilizing iPads for ordering, our software will automate the process, ensuring that specific resident 

needs are not only met but exceeded. Moreover, the system will feature photos of our showcase 

plates, a feature poised to significantly reduce our food costs. This strategic move allows us to 

redirect those savings towards providing higher quality, more delightful meals for our residents. 

 

We are confident that this technological advancement will not only improve efficiency but also 

elevate the overall dining experience. We look forward to the positive impact this software will 

have on our residents' well-being and satisfaction. Cheers to a new era of excellence in dining 

services! 

 

Reminder: Funeral Pre-Planning Seminar  

St. Pat’s is hosting a Funeral Pre-Planning Seminar as this is an initiative of our Palliative Care 

Committee.   

Date: Thursday, March 21  

Time: 6:00 pm 

Location: Gathering Place on Ground floor 

 

Jason Swan, who works for a local funeral home, will be joining us for an information session to 

learn about funeral pre-planning. We are not endorsing any funeral provider, but rather trying to 

present an education session for the St. Pat’s family and friends who might benefit from this 

information.  

 

This is an initiative of our Palliative Care Committee. If this information would be helpful to you, 

please do join us. Questions will be welcomed. 

 

Be well and stay safe,  

Monique Patterson 

Interim President and CEO 

 
 

 


